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From the Director’s Desk
Happy New Year from the Beaverlodge Area Cultural Society! 

We have a year full of Exhibits booked for your enjoyment (see the next page).  We are very excited for our Artists to 
have these gallery spaces available to help promote their creative work and have such a wonderful audience who 
appreciates what they do.

We have goals set for 2024 and are very excited to work together as board members, volunteers, artists and 
community members to achieve them.  There are important TLC maintenance projects high on our list and we are 
working to facilitate a variety of art classes and workshops.  Fundraising and attracting more volunteers will be key 
for us to achieve these goals this year.  

I have dubbed 2024 to be the year that “Art is for Everyone”.  Whether we make it, take time to learn about it, 
appreciate it, or share it with people we love.  Art is for the babies and toddlers.  It’s for the students.  It’s for the stay 
at home parents, the working parents, the sporty parents, and the academic parents.  It’s for the friend group looking 
for an excuse to get together.  For the busy individual looking for a time to wind down.  For the family looking for a 
way to share history and make memories.  It’s for the people needing something to do to keep their mind, body and 
soul healthy.  It’s for us all, in whatever way we want it to be.

I challenge everyone to make time for Art this year.  Try something new.  Get out of your comfort zone.  Make time to 
visit our gallery and any wherever you go.  Support an artist and visit our gift shop for your gift ideas.  Help us 
continue to follow the mandate set decades ago:  to protect, promote and support art.

~ Harmony Freeman, Executive Director





January 2024
What’s happening at the Art & Culture Centre???

★ January 2024 - Euphemia McNaught is our Artist of the Month.  Her work is 

on display in the Gift Shop & we will be sharing stories and such about her 

on our social media pages

★ January 3rd the Gift Shop Reopening

★ January 3 to 25 - Rehoming Exhibit & Sales

★ January 28, 2 PM - Opening of the Northwestern Polytechnic Art Student 

Exhibit in the Main Gallery and our First Silent Auction Fundraiser

★ February 22 is the last day of NWP Exhibit and bidding on the Silent Auction



BACS 10th Annual Rehoming Art Exhibit & Sale  
This is once-a-year sale will be on display from January 3 to 25, 2024.  

Pieces can be brought in any time!  
Are you downsizing your collection?  Have 
some pieces tucked away in a closet?  You 
still have time to include them!  

Pieces must be in good condition and 
ready for displaying (paintings must be 
ready for hanging).  If you have any 
questions, please contact us at 
780-354-3600 or bacs@telus.net



● Born October 8, 1901 in Glenmorris, Ontario
● Travelled to the Beaverlodge area with her family in 

1912
● Attended the Ontario College of Art in Toronto, 

graduating in 1929
● Awarded the Alberta Achievement Award of 

Excellence in Art in 1977.
● Received the Sir Frederick Haultin Prize in 1982
● Leader in the Arts Movement in the Peace Region
● Painted and taught up until the time of her death at 

100 years of age, in May 2002
● http://beaverlodgegallery.com/euphemia-mcnaught/
● https://www.mcnaught-homestead-heritage.com/
● Inspired the creation of the Beaverlodge Art & 

Culture Centre

Artist of the Month
January 2024

Euphemia (Betty) McNaught

http://beaverlodgegallery.com/euphemia-mcnaught/
https://www.mcnaught-homestead-heritage.com/


BACS Silent Auction 
Fundraiser

It’s not too late to get your Silent 
Auction contribution form in if you 
would like to donate to our first Silent 
Auction Fundraiser. 

Items will be on display in the Mini 
Gallery from January 28th and the last 
chance to bid will be at 4 pm on 
February 22nd.  

If you have any questions, please 
contact Harmony at 780-354-3600 or 
bacs@telus.net



The Beaverlodge Art & Culture Centre relies on 
volunteers to operate 6 days a week.  

Are you looking for a non-profit organization to 
donate just a bit of time to?  

If you are interested and would like more 
information, please contact us.  
We would love to give you all the information you 
need to see if we are the right fit for you.

If you know anyone who might be interested, please 
share this opportunity with them.  

Our community is so lucky to have 
a dedicated Volunteer mindset.  
Thank you for all that you do!

We now have an online application!
http://beaverlodgegallery.com/become-a-volunteer/



We’re looking for a group of physically -abled volunteers to 
manage our snow removal over the winter.  Maybe even 
some teenagers looking to volunteer?  We would be happy 
to provide a letter of reference at the end of the season.

There are sidewalks, a small deck with stairs and a 
wheelchair ramp that we need to maintain over the winter.

We are open Tuesday to Friday, 10 am to 4 pm, Saturday 
and Sunday 1 to 4 pm and closed Mondays.  The goal 
would be to have clear paths for volunteers and guests at 
our opening hour.

We are going to start a list of people we can contact to take 
care of this when necessary.  We will provide shovels and 
ice melt.

If you’re interested, please contact Harmony at 
780-354-3600 or bacs@telus.net



UPCOMING EXHIBITS!

● January 28 to February 22, 2024
○ Main Gallery - Northwest Polytechnic Art Student Show - sponsored by West County Animal Clinic
○ Mini Gallery - BACS Silent Auction Fundraiser

● February 25 to March 21, 2024
○ Main Gallery - 32nd Annual Mini Exhibit & Sale - Beaverlodge Art Society
○ Mini Gallery - Watercolour Students of Mimi Zhang-Mackie Exhibit

● March 24 to April 25, 2024
○ 31st Annual Quilt Show Exhibit & Sale - Main & Mini Galleries

● April 28 to May 23, 20024
○ Beaverlodge Regional High School Art Exhibit - Main Gallery
○ St. Mary Catholic School Student Exhibit - Mini Gallery
○ Beaverlodge Elementary School Exhibit - Hallway



Exhibit Sponsors Needed!

We’re looking for Sponsors for some of our 
non-selling Exhibits.

● Mimi Zhang-Mackie’s Watercolour Students  
○ Feb 25 to March 21 in the Mini Gallery ($250)

● Beaverlodge Regional High School Art Students 
○ April 28 to May 23 in the Main Gallery ($500)

● St. Mary School Art Students
○ April 28 to May 23 in the Mini Gallery ($250)

● Beaverlodge Elementary Students
○ April 28 to May 23 in the Hallway ($250)

Exhibit Sponsors will have 
their name & logos added to 
all Promotional Material 
(newsletters, social media, 
posters, website & in-house 
signage).

If you have any questions 
regarding the sponsorship, 
please reach out to us.

Are you interested in supporting artists and the Beaverlodge Art & Culture Centre?



Beaverlodge Area Cultural Society relies on 
Volunteers, Grants, Fundraising & Donations to 
continue to operate.  Our facility is Free to visit and 
there are no membership fees for Artists to 
participate in exhibits or our gift shop.

If you or someone you know is interested in 
contributing - either in volunteer time, or financial 
support, please contact us for more information.  
The form is accessible through our website or you 
can contact us to have it emailed or picked up.

780-354-3600

bacs@telus.net
www.http://beaverlodgegallery.com/profile/sponsorships/

www.facebook.com/BeaverlodgeCulturalCentre

http://www.beaverlodgegallery.com/
http://www.facebook.com/BeaverlodgeCulturalCentre


We have our Casino Dates!  April 18 & 19, 2024

If you are interested in volunteering for a casino 
shift for the Beaverlodge Area Cultural Society, 
please reach out to Harmony at 780-354-3600 
or bacs@telus.net.  

The funds our organization receives from 
working during the 2nd quarter of 2024 go 
towards 3 years of general building 
expenses such as maintenance, janitorial, 
utilities, and insurance.  It is a very 
important fundraiser for us and all help is 
very appreciated.

mailto:bacs@telus.net


We Know You Want Workshops!

We are doing our best with the time and funds 
we have to start organizing some classes and 
workshops here at the Art & Culture Centre.

If you are an instructor and are interested in 
being a part of this process, please reach out 
to us so we can add you to our Wish List!

If you know of anyone who is interested in 
volunteering or sponsoring/donating towards 
bringing workshops and classes here, please 
let us know.





Thanks to your support, we were able to get the pot up to 
$13,095!  Margie took home half of that and we will take the 
remainder to apply for matching grants and work on the TLC 
projects list we have.

Congratulations to Margie Weiss who 
was our 50/50 Raffle Winner!!

Margie has a strong 
connection to this 
place.  She was one of 
the many babies born in 
this historic hospital as 
well has spent her time 
volunteering here in the 
past.  Thank you 
Margie for your 
donation to BACS. 



Thank you to our Sponsors!


